
From:  Jamie Hall <jamie.hall@channellawgroup.com>

Sent time:  09/21/2020 11:22:43 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Appeal of VTT Approval for Hollywood Center Project
 

Hi Mindy:

I am trying to file an appeal of the VTT approval for the Hollywood Center Project on behalf of the Federation of Hillside and
Canyon Associations, Inc. However, I am getting an error message and cannot proceed. See screenshot below. Who do I speak
to about this?

Jamie T. Hall
Channel Law Group, LLP
8383 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 750
Beverly Hills, CA 90211
Main Number: (310) 347-0050
Direct: (310) 982-1760
Fax: (323) 723-3960
Email:jamie.hall@channellawgroup.com
Website: www.channellawgroup.com

****CONFIDENTIAL & PRIVILEGED TRANSMISSION****
The information contained within this e-mail and any attached document(s) is confidential and/or privileged.  It is intended solely for the
use of the addressee(s) named above.  Unauthorized disclosure, photocopying, distribution or use of the information contained herein is
prohibited.  If you believe that you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply transmission and delete the
message without copying or disclosing it.
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